
WAVERLY PARK BOARD of DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

Held at the residence of William Walters 

12/10/2014, 7pm 

 
 

Present Homeowners: 

President: Don Burchard 

Vice President: William Walters 

Treasurer: John Kreeger 

Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

Social Committee: Sandra Lopitz 

Sunshine Committee: Sarah Reed 

 

Welcome to all our new Neighbors! 

The annual Christmas light contest will be on 12/20/2014 around 6:30. 

1st place will receive a $75.00 gift card 

2nd place will receive a $50.00 gift card 

3rd place will receive a $25.00 gift card 

 

Show your Christmas spirit with lights and decorations. 

Remember the reason for the season! 

Good Luck! 

C. Thomas, WPHOA Secretary 

 

Meetings are held each month on the 2nd Thursday. All Homeowners are welcome to come, 

contact any board member for location during the winter season. 


